


“Our community bond is one of Beauvoir’s 
strongest assets. We are appreciative of your 

generosity at all times, but particularly this 
year. Our doors are open and our children are 

thriving in no small part because of you.”
 “ 
 —Alice Leiter (’89) and Lindsay Ellenbogen

Co-chairs, The Beauvoir Fund

Dear Friends,

The importance of the  
Beauvoir Fund is paramount, 

especially in such a unique 
year. Your unrestricted  

support helps provide the  
roof above our heads and  

our connections in the Cloud,  
enhancing both our physical and virtual class-
rooms. Our mutual commitment to provide an 

extraordinary early childhood education for  
every student, no matter the circumstance or 

distance, has not wavered and endures  
in strength thanks to the individuals who  

play a role in our community through  
their philanthropic participation.

Sincerely,

Cindi Gibbs-Wilborn
Head of School

ONLINE: Visit www.beauvoirschool.org/giving
 
BY MAIL: Mail checks—payable to Beauvoir, 
The National Cathedral Elementary School—to:

	 Geoff	Johnson	 
	 Director	of	Institutional	Advancement
	 Beauvoir,	The	National	Cathedral	Elementary	School
	 3500	Woodley	Road,	NW
	 Washington,	DC	20016

SECURITIES & MATCHING GIFTS:
Visit www.beauvoirschool.org/make-a-gift

Support our fantastic teachers, making a difference 
for BOTH in-person and remote-learning  
environments 

Scholarship support, helping our families in this  
challenging time

Inspiring, new learning spaces, indoors and  
outdoors, safely distanced and meeting the needs 
of our youngest learners 

Innovative hands-on technology, bringing  
inspired teaching to our students whatever  
their individual needs demand in these times 

Professional development opportunities, bringing  
the latest educational strategies to our classroom  
environment

Email Geoff Johnson, Director of Institutional  
Advancement, at geoff.johnson@cathedral.org,  
or visit www.beauvoirschool.org/giving.

ACADEMIC ENGAGEMENT
With the support of the entire  

Beauvoir community, we have created  
an exceptional learning environment 

during a global pandemic.

COURAGE
Our teachers have embodied  

courage in creating an all-new learning 
environment, as have our families in  

navigating remote learning.

POSITIVITY
The halls of Beauvoir have remained a 

bright and cheerful respite for children, 
reminding everyone that this difficult 

time will not be our forever future.

CREATIVITY
From bungalows to virtual first-grade 
dance parties, Beauvoir has brought  
extraordinary ideas to life, keeping  

students engaged.

SPIRIT
Beauvoir’s enduring spirit has allowed  
us to trust that the school will keep our 
children safe and that their childhoods 

will not be interrupted.

PERSEVERANCE
Whether it’s through chapter books  

or lesson plans, Beauvoir teachers and 
families have persevered to create an 

atmosphere for children to thrive.


